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Dear Sir/lladam,

The Vicechancellor of all Universities.

gpy to : The Publication Officer, UGC for uploading of UGC Website'

January '11, 2015

Central Sector Scholarship Scheme for Colleges and Univerity Students 2009-10 in India is

being implemented by Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India- ln

this connection
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by the UGC should register
themselves with Public Financial Management System (PFMS) and verify the
applications of the students received online to enable the MHRD to disburse
scholarships to the students direc{ly into their bank accounts under its Direct Benefit
Transfer (DBT) Programme.

2. The uploaded applications on PFMS portal need to be validated by the institutes
online without any delay to safeguard the interests of students and to prohibit

discrimination and harassment of any students.

3. All the Universities are requested to display this scholarship scheme and the new
initiative of the MHRD on their website at a prominent place on the home page.

I would really appreciate your personal indulgence in ensuring that this Scheme of MHRD is

implemented in a befitting manner for the benefit of the siudents.

With kind regards,

sincerefy, 
_-/

laDa-P/ttee,l/</'
(Jaspal S. andhu)


